
Section V Chairman’s Meeting Minutes – May 15, 2005 
 
Present: Mark Hoyt, Don DeBadts, Frank Marotta, Jim Sauberan, Lynn 

Tewksbury, Rich Romeo, John Leone, Vince Bobin 
 
1. Mark went over the income-expense breakdown for all 2005 Class 

Tournaments and the SuperSectionals. Apparently, some individuals and 
vendors still have not been paid by the Section V Office. Mark has been in 
contact with Jackie Meyer about this on a continuing basis. 

 
2. The State Tournament format for 2006 will be two 12-man Divisions. The 

site for the Tournament has not yet been set. It seems that Nassau will get 
the nod. If not, Don will check into going to the University of Buffalo 
again.  

 
3. Mark attended a recent Section V Executives Meeting. He was there to 

present a proportionally based multiple-entrant format for the State 
Tournament. While not initially well received, it eventually did get 
approved. Mark will be taking this proposal to the State Chairman’s 
Meeting on May 23rd. 

 
4. Next years Sectional and State Tournament dates were listed: 
 
  Class Tournaments – Feb. 10-11 
  State Qualifier – Feb. 17-18 
  State Tournament – Feb. 24-25 
 
5. Byron-Bergen has submitted an application to be one of the sites for a 

Sectional Class Tournament. 
 
6. Mark was notified that Arkport (Steuben County League) will have a 

Team next year. He will include them in all mailings and e-mail messages 
for the 2005-2006 season. 

 
7. Vince gave a report on the new Section V Website that is supposed to be 

up and running by September 2005. The initial mandates for Chairman are 
to 1) determine what information their sports cover page will contain, 2) 
determine what colors their cover page will contain, and 3) determine 
what levels of security (who has the ability to add/change information) for 



the various screens for their sport. It was stated, at the informational 
meeting, that 100% compliance is expected of all coaches. 

 
8. A father of a son from Genesee Valley High School made a request for his 

son to be given permission to participate in tournaments separate from 
those of his teammates. This request will be denied. 

 
9. The Coach and Superintendent from Dansville High School has put in a 

request for a waiver to allow a 5th year high school student to wrestle in 
the upcoming season. This request has been sent to Ed Stores. 

 
** The next Section V Chairman’s meeting is Sunday June 12, 2005 
 
  


